
 
 
 
Dear Practice Manager 
 
The RCGP has recently launched a Spotlight project on Lyme disease - the most common 
vector-borne disease in the northern hemisphere.  
 
The project is aimed at raising the profile of Lyme disease in Primary Care -  in line with one of 
the recent NICE guideline recommendations.  
 
Perhaps the doctors in your practice would be interested to know that there is a ​free​ RCGP 
workshop on Monday Nov 12th In Birmingham.  
 
" Lyme disease, PoTS, syncope and Inflammatory Bowel disease - easily missed conditions " 
 
https://rcgpportal.force.com/s/lt-event?site=a0d0Y00000AeOP6QAN&id=a1U1n00000G7S3IEA
V  
 
The RCGP has also produced a free on-line e-learning module on Lyme disease: 
 
http://elearning.rcgp.org.uk/course/info.php?popup=0&id=164  
 
Yours sincerely 
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